
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

10 September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 7 Autumn Term Curriculum Plans 

 
We hope you have all settled into the rhythm of St Martin’s school life.  The students are 
doing a great job in finding their way around our large site and all students in Year 7 have 
made an excellent start to the year.   
 
To aid the secondary school transition, this year we are sharing our curriculum plans with all 
parents, carers and students.  
 
Every term you will receive a detailed breakdown of the term’s learning plans for each 
individual subject.  Please note that we have deliberately left off physical education (PE) for 
this term as the PE curriculum has been severely disrupted by the COVID 19 restrictions 
and is changing on a daily basis.  Rest assured that the students are enjoying high quality 
learning experiences about healthy, active lifestyles.  We are hoping that this can support 
you in helping and discussing topics and units of learning with your children at home.  Many 
families will be familiar with this type of information from their primary school.   
 
We will be inviting all parents into the school for the Year 7 curriculum meeting which will 
take place at the end of this month, further details will follow. 
 
May I also wish you all a safe and enjoyable term. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D N Goddard 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


